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Friday, 15th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Interim Leadership Arrangements 2024/25 

I am pleased to announce that an agreement has been reached between Leopold Primary School and 

Mitchell Brook Primary School, to appoint their headteacher, Ms Landreth, as an Interim Executive 

Head of both schools for a period of one year.  This collaborative arrangement will see Ms Landreth 

share her time between the two schools.  

Ms Landreth has a wealth of experience as a Headteacher and Governors hope that this arrangement 

will provide an opportunity for shared learning and growth and serve to strengthen both schools.  

To support this arrangement, Ms Melehi has been appointed as the Interim Head of School for the 

Gwenneth Rickus site during this period. Ms Melehi brings with her a wealth of experience as a 

Senior Deputy.   

Ms Landreth, in partnership with the Senior Leadership Team of both sites, will be instrumental in 

maintaining our high standards of education and ensuring continuity for our students and staff.    

Governors believe that this interim partnership will be highly successful and beneficial to both 

schools, providing new opportunities for growth and development. Rest assured that the well-being 

and educational progress of our pupils remain our top priorities. 

We will keep you informed with any significant updates. Thank you for your continued support and 

trust in our school. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

C.Allen 

 
Cynthia Allen 
Chair of Governors   
Leopold Primary School 
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